



3/2/20
Re: Northern Area Transition Fair 2020

Dear Parent(s) / Guardian(s),
We are pleased to announce that A.W. Beattie Career Center will be hosting the Northern Area Transition Fair on Thursday, March 12, from 6:00-8:00 PM.  This fair is geared towards students who may require some additional assistance upon graduation from high school.  The Northern Area Transition Fair is sponsored by all nine of our sending school districts, including Avonworth, Deer Lakes, Fox Chapel Area, Hampton Township, North Allegheny, Northgate, North Hills, Pine-Richland, and Shaler Area.  There will be representation and exhibitors from a variety of post-secondary, employment, and independent living agencies, all who can assist in making the transition from high school into the adult world a smoother one.  Included with this letter is a list of representatives confirmed to attend the fair on the night of March 12th.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Please join us for an evening of information, networking, refreshments, and prizes.  In order to promote the fair this year, we will be conducting a raffle of gift baskets and door prizes throughout the night.  Included in this letter are five raffle tickets to bring with you to the event to provide you an opportunity to win one of several gift baskets.  The fair is conducted in an Open House format, and you are free to stop in at any point in time between 6 PM and 8 PM.  There is no need to sign up or confirm your attendance ahead of time.

We are excited to offer you and your child/children such an event, and strongly recommend your attendance in order to take advantage of the resources, information, and ideas that will be offered.  If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us at 412-847-1925.

Sincerely,


Erin Rushe (Special Population Coordinator), Nancy Loughrey and Erin Brennan (Learning Facilitators)
